
 
 

City of Appleton 
Notice of Public Hearing Regarding the 

Community Development Block Grant Program (CDBG) 
2020-2024 Consolidated Plan 

 
 
A public hearing will be held at a regularly scheduled Community and Economic Development 
Committee (CEDC) meeting on Wednesday, December 11, 2019, at 4:30 p.m. in Council Chambers 
on the sixth floor of Appleton City Hall, 100 N. Appleton Street, Appleton, WI.  The primary 
function of this hearing is to obtain citizen views on the DRAFT 2020-2024 Consolidated Plan, 
which includes prioritizing community needs for the use of the City’s CDBG funds over the next 
five years. 
 
To view the DRAFT plan, or to learn more about the program, please visit the City of Appleton 
CDBG web site found at https://www.appleton.org/government/community-and-economic-
development/grants-administration/news-announcements-6880.  A printed copy of the DRAFT 
Consolidated Plan is available at the Customer Service Desk on the fifth floor of Appleton City Hall. 
 
Written comments may be submitted via email to nikki.gerhard@appleton.org or via U.S. Mail to: 
City of Appleton – Community and Economic Development Department; 100 North Appleton 
Street; Appleton, WI 54911.  The City shall consider all public comments received in addition to 
providing HUD with a summary of such comments as they relate to the Consolidated Plan. 
 
 
RUN:  November 27, 2019 
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